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The American Film Institute (AFI) released an official statement on Iranian Filmmaker Asghar Farhadi.
Farhadi’s latest film, The Salesman, is nominated for an Oscar for Best Foreign Language Film.
However, due to the recent travel restriction implemented by the United States via executive order,
Farhadi will not be attending this year’s Oscar ceremony.

From AFI:

HOLLYWOODGLEE, LLC
1226 N Salsipuedes Unit C 1(805)704-5994 |https://hollywoodglee.com Larry@HollywoodGlee.com

No image foundImage not found or type unknown

Page 1
Making Dreams Reel

http://sbccfilmreviews.org/?s=Larry+Gleeson


Asghar Farhadi has served as Artist-in-Residence for the past two years at the AFI
Conservatory, and his classes had a profound impact upon the 250 young men and women
who attend AFI from around the world.

The AFI Conservatory stands with artists and filmmakers who find the power of creation
through freedom of expression and freedom of movement. We believe that any form of
censorship — including the restriction of travel — to be against all values we cherish as a
community of storytellers.

We look forward to welcoming Mr. Farhadi back to AFI in the fall.

 

(Source: afi.com)
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